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Well done to everyone who has earnt 

dojo points this week.  You have been 

amazing.

Dear Parents and Carers,

Week 2 has been a very busy week.  Years 1 and 2 

enjoyed an assembly with ‘Creepy Claws’ and they learnt 

all about spiders and other crawling insects.

We have had a number of new children starting Beaver 

Green this week, I would like to extend a warm welcome 

to you all.

Please remember if you have any worries or concerns 

please discuss these with your child’s teacher in the first 

instance.

Thank you for continued support.

Mrs Oakley.



School Updates

Did Santa get you a new mobile phone 

for Christmas?

If you have a new mobile number can you 

please make sure that you email 

bgpoffice@swale.at to let us know, and 

please login to Parentpay to update your 

details.

If you have changed your emaIl address can 

you please send the information to 

bgpoffice@swale.at

Thank you.

Parking

We have been notified that there 

has been some dangerous parking 

at the junction to Cuckoo Lane.  

The traffic wardens have been 

contacted about this and will be 

making visits to the area to ensure 

that this does not continue.  Please 

consider how you park, before there 

is a serious accident.  

PE Kit

Please ensure that your child 

has a PE kit in school.  It is 

important that they change into 

the correct clotingin for physical 

activity.  If you are unable to 

provide a kit for your child, 

please let us know and we will 

support you with this.

Reminder

The deadline to apply for Reception places 

is Monday 17th January. If you need any 

help applying please contact the office. 

COVID -19

If you child has any COVID-19 

symptoms - please take them for a PCR 

test.  If you are able and happy to lateral 

flow test your child, please continue to 

do this twice weekly - it helps to protect 

all of our community.

Coats

Please ensure that your 

child has a warm coat in 

school everyday.  Thank 

you.

mailto:bgpoffice@swale.at
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Attendance

Attendance - year to date up to 07/01/2022

Our overall attendance for the year to date is 

92.3%.  

Weekly attendance (04/01/2022 to 07/01/2022)

The winning year group this week is Year 2 with attendance of  

96.3%.  The individual class with the best attendance is Weisner 

class with attendance of 95.4%.  Well done!  Keep it up!



Safety Tip of The Week

Stranger Danger!

When out and about, you need to 

always take care and be aware of 

strangers. With the help of your 

friends, you can together be stranger 

danger safe.

Why not create a 'Buddy System'? 

If there are two of you, you can help 

each other whenever you are out. 

You can alert each other to danger, 

and make sure you always stay 

together - no walking off alone or 

talking to strangers!

Safety4kids

This website has lots of ways you can stay safe from 

strangers - not just when you are out and about, but at other 

times such as when you are online, when you are playing at 

home or in the park.

By clicking the links below you can find out more about:

● S.M.A.R.T

● Strangers in Cars

● Yell & Tell

● Know a Safe Zone

● When Playing Outside

● Using a Computer

● Using the Phone

● Gifts from Strangers

● When at Home

● Care for Your Friends

https://www.safety4kids.com.au/safety-zone_stranger-danger
https://www.safety4kids.com.au/safety-zone_stranger-danger
https://www.safety4kids.com.au/safety-zone/stranger-danger/smart
https://www.safety4kids.com.au/safety-zone/stranger-danger/strangers-in-cars
https://www.safety4kids.com.au/safety-zone/stranger-danger/yell-and-tell
https://www.safety4kids.com.au/safety-zone/stranger-danger/know-a-safe-zone
https://www.safety4kids.com.au/safety-zone/stranger-danger/when-playing-outside
https://www.safety4kids.com.au/safety-zone/stranger-danger/using-a-computer
https://www.safety4kids.com.au/safety-zone/stranger-danger/using-the-phone
https://www.safety4kids.com.au/safety-zone/stranger-danger/gifts-from-strangers
https://www.safety4kids.com.au/safety-zone/stranger-danger/when-at-home
https://www.safety4kids.com.au/safety-zone/stranger-danger/care-for-your-friends


Certificates given for Beaver Green Values

Dragonfly Class

Sammy- Kindness

Cornelius- Courage. 

Butterfly Class

Jora- Respect

Amber- Kindness

Ladybird Class

Harry - Respect 

Pandora - Kindness

Bumblebee Class

Faith - Courage

Tyler - Respect

Sam Lloyd

Isla - Courage

Willow - Kindness

Craig Smith

Paige - Respect

Tia - Courage

David Wiesner

Liam - Respect

Adam - Respect

Mac Barnett

James - Courage

Ella - Courage



Certificates given for Beaver Green  Core Values

Rachel Bright

Ellie - Kindness

Ruby - Courage

Jessica Wilson

Harlee - Kindness

Arthur - Courage

Ross Mackenzie

Bentley - Respect 

Princess - Kindness 

Vashti Hardy

Reed - Respect

Emma - Courage

Maz Evans

Ellie - Respect

Oscar - Kindness

Onjali Rauf

Maddison - Courage

Oakley - Respect 

Benjamin Zephaniah

Alfie - Kindness

Louie - Respect

Jennifer Killick

Harry TB - Courage

Harvey - Respect



Term 3 in Nursery Dragonfly Room

We have enjoyed singing, listening to stories, messy 

play and lots of art and crafts. 

Welcome to our new children who 

have started nursery this week. 

Well done for working so hard on 

settling in so quickly!

This term in the Dragonfly room 

our topic is animals. We have 

been learning about different 

animal groups, animal names 

and noises. 



Term 3 in Nursery Butterfly Room

This term in Butterfly Room 

our topic is Traditional Tales.  

We are reading lots of stories 

such as Jack and the 

Beanstalk, Three Little Pigs 

and Little Red Riding Hood.

We have made teddy bear biscuits, the 

three bears porridge and teddy bear masks. 



Star of the Week - Nursery

Star of the week in Nursery is 

Daisy. Daisy was able to 

recognise all the numbers on 

the number fan without any 

support. Well done Daisy.



Star of the Week - Reception

Maddie is our star of the week in 

Bumblebee class this week. She 

planted the correct number of 

beans into the pot numbered 8. 

She continued to count out the 

correct number of beans in each 

pot. Well done Maddie!

Kara is our star of the week in 

Ladybird class this week. She 

independently wrote the words 

pat, pig and mix during Free Flow. 

We are super proud of you Kara. 

Amazing writing, well done!



Star of the Week - Year 1

Leah is star of the week in Craig 

Smith class this week. We have been 

writing about the Gruffalo and Leah 

used some lovely adjectives to 

describe him. She also used her 

phonic knowledge to spell some 

tricky words. Well done Leah!

Elliot is star of the week in Sam 

Lloyd class this week. We have 

been reading the Gruffalo, he 

wrote some great descriptions of 

the Gruffalo and created a 

fantastic mask. Well Done Elliot!



Star of the Week - Year 2

Star of the week for 

Wiesner Class 

goes to Caitlin for 

her fantastic work 

on labelling a map 

of the UK. Well 

done Caitlin!

Barnett class’ star of the week is 

Lily. She has had an excellent 

week and worked so hard in all 

areas. Lily you are a joy! 



Star of the Week - Year 3

The Star of the Week in Bright 
Class is Oluchi. Oluchi always 

works hard in all of her learning. 
Oluchi had fantastic ideas during 
our Science lesson, considering 

how to care for her team’s Venus 
Fly Trap!

Our Star of the Week in 

Wilson Class is Kaytie for 

working so hard with her 

Maths! Congratulations.



Star of the Week - Year 4

Star of the week in Hardy class is Tianna. 

Like so many others, with Mrs Cauldery 

away, she has been fantastic in helping 

organise so many things in class, 

reminding me of things! And also just 

getting on with her work so well. In 

addition, she was voted as our school 

council representative, has attended her 

first meeting and fed back to the class!

Star of the week in MacKenzie Class is Ella! Ella has 

been working fantastically this week on some tricky 

multiplications, she is hard-working and has really proved 

herself this week by trying her best to tackle the task at 

hand!

Ella has also been extremely helpful around the 

classroom this week by offering to do lots of tasks such 

as collecting in books, or laptops and is always very kind 

and supportive with other students in the class. 



Star of the Week - Year 5

Rauf’s star of the week goes to Abdul. Abdul has 

produced some excellent work this week. Abdul 

managed to name ALL the countries in Africa as well 

as the capital cities of many of these! He also got the 

hang of some extremely tricky multiplication this 

week, thanks to some great concentration in lesson! 

Well done Abdul! Amazing work this week - keep it 

up! 

Maz Evan’s Star of the Week is Iasmina. Iasmina has 

made a beautiful poster of what her dreams are, for 

when she is an adult. Well Done. 

Keep it up !



Star of the Week - Year 6

In Jennifer Killick class our Star of the Week is Rosie 

for being an absolute whizz in our afternoon quick 

spelling challenges. Well done Rosie! 

Star of the Week this week in Benjamin 

Zephaniah Class is Charlie for always trying 

his hardest and showing fantastic learning 

behaviours every day. Well done!


